
 

 

 

UPDATED JULY 16, 2019: THIS ITEM WILL NOT BE HEARD 
AT THE JULY 23, 2019 SFPUC REGULAR MEETING. 

THE ITEM WILL BE CONSIDERED AT A FUTURE MEETING 
TO BE DETERMINED 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, July 23, 2019 – 1:30 PM City Hall, Room 400, 1 Dr. Carlton B. 
Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102 

At its Regular Meeting on July 23, 2019, the San Francisco Public Utilities 
Commission (SFPUC), will conduct a public hearing, discussion, and possible 
action to adopt a proposed “A Guiding Principle for Rationing Residential 
Customers During Severe Drought.”  

The detailed agenda, including a copy of the proposed guidance, will be 
available at least 72 hours before the scheduled meeting on the SFPUC 
website at https://www.sfwater.org/index.aspx?page=1265, or by calling (415) 
554-3165. 

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and present their 
views. Persons who are unable to attend the public hearing may also submit 
written comments regarding the subject of the hearing. These comments will 
be brought to the attention of the Commission and will become part of the 
official public record. Written comments can be sent to Donna Hood, 
Commission Secretary, SFPUC, 525 Golden Gate Ave., 13th Floor, SF, CA 
94102. 
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